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MEMORANDUM FOR: Docket File No. 40-8902

FROM: Dawn L. Jacoby, Project Manager

SUBJECT: MEETING WITH ARCO

DATE: December 2, 1993

Participants: [[RC

Raymond O. Gonzales, Senior Project Manager, URF0
Daniel S. Rom, Project Manager, LLUR
Dawn L. Jacoby, Project Manager
Dale Wilder, Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory

ARCO

Christopher Sanchez, Project Engineer
Steven Anderson, Anderson Engineering
Lou Miller, Shepherd Miller, Inc.

Summary of Discussions: On December 2,1993, representatives of ARCO met with

the NRC in the URF0 office to discuss reclamation activities at the Bluewater
Mill near Grants, New Mexico. The primary purpose of the meeting was to

acquaint ARC 0 with LLUR representatives prior to the transfer of licensing
responsibility to LLUR. The topic discussed at the unannounced meeting was

the settlement plan ARC 0 submitted by letter dated October 25, 1993. The

information requested during our meeting with ARCO on November 10, 1993, was

. submitted for NRC review.
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